
STATE OF NEW JERSEY
Board of Public Utilities

www.niaov/bou/

Jon S. Corzine
Governor

NOTICE Kristi Izzo
Secretary of the Board

After considering comments received in the rulemaking process, the Board has eliminated the Entity Cap.
Eliminating the Entity Cap will help to harness market forces to promote cost-effective development of solar
electric generation facilities. Furthermore, the Rulemaking eliminated two specific limitations that applied to the
SREC Registration Program but will not apply to the SRECs market under the new regulatory framework. The first
limitation allowed issuance of SRECs based only on electricity generated on customer-generator's premises;
adopted amendments to N.J.A.C. 14:8-2.8(c) 1 eliminate this requirement. The second limitation provided for the
renewable attributes of solar generation to be owned only by customer-generators eligible for net metering, unless
otherwise agreed by contract. The adopted amendments to N.J.A.C. 14:8-2.9(m) eliminated this restriction.
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